From: Snyder, Amy

To: Corrado, Jonathan K

Cc: Meyer, Matthew; Grice, Thomas; Faraz, Yawar; McKenney, Christepher; Kline, Kenneth
Subject: RE: ACO request suspension of DFP review

Date: Monday, October 03, 2016 12:19:00 PM

John,

As the Project Manager the Lead Cascade Decommissioning, | have suspended the review
of the DFP that Centrus submitted earlier this year — it will not be reviewed provided that
the submittal of your Decommissioning Plan (DP) occurs in the near future as indicated in
your email below; In the interest of managing our resources, we will review the Centrus
Decommissioning Funding Plan (DFP) that is submitted as part of the Centrus DP.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you

A

gy

Amy Snyder, Senior Project Manager

Materials Decommissioning Branch (MDB)

Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs (DUWP)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)

Washington, D.C. 20555

78 Office: (301) 415-6822
~ Fax: (301) 415-5369

Mail Stop: T8-F5M
“c Location: T8-E06B

Y E-mail: amy.snyder@nrc.gov

From: Corrado, Jonathan K [mailto:corradojk@centrusenergy.com]

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 2:11 PM

To: Snyder, Amy <Amy.Snyder@nrc.gov>

Cc: Faraz, Yawar <Yawar.Faraz@nrc.gov>; Siurano-Perez, Osiris <Osiris.Siurano-Perez@nrc.gov>;
Grice, Thomas <Thomas.Grice@nrc.gov>; Meyer, Matthew <Matthew.Meyer@nrc.gov>; Sykes,
Marvin <Marvin.Sykes@nrc.gov>; Toelle, Steven A <Toelles@centrusenergy.com>; Fosson, David A
<fossonda@centrusenergy.com>; Wiehle, Kelly L <wiehlekl@centrusenergy.com>; Robles Jr., Mario
<roblesm@centrusenergy.com>

Subject: [External_Sender] ACO request suspension of DFP review

Ms. Snyder,
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Per Letter from Y. Faraz to S. Toelle, “Approval of Request to Suspend Review of Decommissioning
Program for the American Centrifuge Lead Cascade Facility, ” sent September 1, 2016, if the
Decommissioning Plan (DP) for the Lead Cascade is not received by September 30, 2016, review of
our February 12, 2016 Decommissioning Funding Plan (DFP) submittal will be reinitiated. ACO now
anticipates submitting the DP for NRC review and approval by late November 2016 and requests DFP
review, again, be suspended until receipt of the DP, which will include an updated cost estimate.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.
Vv/r,

JOHN CORRADO, PE, PMP
Nuclear Regulatory

American Centrifuge Project
Office: (740) 897-2887

Cell: (740) 648-9036
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